
                              CORPORATE REPORT  

   

To:  Fraser Valley Regional District Board  Date: 2018-09-05 

From:  Sterling Chan, Manager of Engineering and Infrastructure File No:  3920-20 

Subject:  Fraser Valley Regional District Popkum Sewer Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 
1493, 2018 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Fraser Valley Regional District Board consider giving first, second and third readings to the 
bylaw cited as Fraser Valley Regional District Popkum Sewer Service Area Amendment Bylaw No. 1493, 
2018; 

 
STRATEGIC AREA(S) OF FOCUS 
Provide Responsive & Effective Public Services 
  
  
  

  
  
  
 

 

DISCUSSION 

Staff have received a validated petition from two property owners requesting that the boundaries of 
the Popkum Sewer Service Area be amended and extended to include their properties.  Both of these 
properties are being developed and both subdivisions are nearing completion. All of the required 
sewer infrastructure has been installed at the developers cost. 

COST 

No costs to the FVRD. 

 

COMMENTS BY: 

Tareq Islam, Director of Engineering & Community Services 

Reviewed and supported. 



Mike Veenbaas, Director of Financial Services 

Reviewed and supported. 

Paul Gipps, Chief Administrative Officer 

Reviewed and supported. 
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